
Greetings, 

Enclosed you will find brochures sharing the 2024-2025 supplemental 
youth activities for educators and community leaders. These programs 
are made available by the Post Rock Extension District. Please share 
with your team! If you have questions, the presenting Extension 
Agent’s contact information is included. We are excited to collaborate 
with you to enhance positive youth development experiences in our 
communities! 

Thank you, 

Nora Rhoades 
Post Rock Extension District
Youth Development Agent
nrhoades@ksu.edu




